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LA T I N  AMERI C AN FOLK  DANC E  PROGRA M  



December 19th, 2024 
 
Dear Saint Peter’s families,  
 
We are writing to share some excellent news. The Latin American Folk-Dance Program is coming to St. Peter School. 
It will begin on January 16th and continue until March 21st. St. Peter’s students will have the opportunity to study 
some folk dances from Spanish speaking countries. Classes will meet once a week during after-school hours. First, 
Second, Third and Fourth-grade students will meet on Friday from 2:15 – 3:15 pm. Fifth, Sixth, Seventh and eighth-
grade students will meet on Thursday from 2:15 – 3:15 pm. The place for dance class will be in the Fellowship Hall. 
The place for picking up the students after each class at 3:15pm will be at the school entrance. 
 
 

Jan Feb March Performances day  
Thursday 
16,23,30 

Friday 
17,24,31 

Thursday 
6,20,27 

 

Friday 
7,21,28 

 

Thursday 
6,13,20 

 

Friday 
7 
 

March, Friday 21 

On March 13th the schedule for practice will change because on Fridays March 14th  there will be not practice 
From 2:15 to 3:15 pm 1st to 4th grade  
From 3:15 to 4:15 pm 5th to 8th grade 

 
At the conclusion of the classes, we are planning a performance for the whole school on March, Friday 21st,  from 
8:30– 9:15 am. You are invited to come with your family. There will be 9 classes for 1st - 4th  and 9 classes for 4th - 8th 
of 60 minutes. Each class will need to have a minimum of 10 students in order for the classes to take place, so please 
spread the word to other St. Peter’s families to get their students enrolled in this rare and exciting opportunity! The cost 
for the entire program will be $220.00 per student. The fee will cover the cost of lessons & two costumes for the final 
performances (only for performances then you can return it) . Please make the check-out to St. Peter Lutheran School 
 
Thank you for your support of language and cultural learning. Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Gracias, Señor Rubén Pachas - Spanish Teacher at St. Peter school rpachas@stpeterlcms.org 
 
 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Please fill out the form below, one permission slip per child, and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher with 
payment by Tuesday, Jan 11, 2024. Please make a copy if it is necessary,  

(Please Print Clearly) 
 

My child, ______________________________________________Grade ______Room____, has my permission to be 
part of the cultural dance class.  
 
I give my permission to have my child included in photos/videos of the dance performance: yes       no  
 
Parent/Guardian Name (please print clearly):……………………………………………………………….... 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________________Date: ________________ 
 
Contact Phone Number with area code where you can be reached between 2:15– 3:15 pm 
 
 
Emergency Contact name/ phone number of someone who can be reached between 2:15 – 3:15pm 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent e-mail address: ____________________________________________________________________ 


